
From: Bonnie MacGillivray
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No!
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:15:46 AM

Bonnie MacGillivray
112 Bear Mountain Road
Bristol, NH 03222

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Stop.  I do not want my neighborhood, community, environment, businesses, state ruined for temp
jobs!!!   And other benfitbti me or my people!!!!!!

Sincerely,
Bonnie MacGillivray
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